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Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences were extremely well 

attended.  Thank you!  We hope that you will 

continue to monitor your child’s progress and 

communicate with their teachers. 
 

With winter comes school closings and delays. The 

School Messenger system will notify all Benzie 

Central families.  If a 2 Hour Delay occurs, bus 

schedules will be moved back 2 hours and breakfast 

will NOT be served.  Lunch and dismissal times will 

remain the same.  Please continue to “stay tuned” in 

the event that a delay is changed to CLOSED. 

Please have a plan in place for your child in the 

event students are sent home early because of 

inclement weather.  Other sources for school 

delays/closing information are TV 9&10, TV 7&4 and 

local radio stations. 
 

Please continue to call, email or drop in if you have 

questions or concerns about any aspect that affects 

your child(ren). 
 

Larry Haughn, Principal 

 

 
 

Benzie Boys Basketball 3rd - 6th grade 

Attention parents: 

If your son wants to participate in basketball this 

winter please fill out a form from school and hand it 

back into the school office by November 12th. 

      NOVEMBER CALENDAR 
Mon. Nov. 1st  - No School 
 
Tues. Nov.2nd   - 3rd/4th Girls B-ball 4:15-5:45                                        
                         - 5th Girls B-ball 6-7:30 Fri. 
 
Thurs. Nov 4th             -3rd/4th Girls B-ball 4:15-5:45 
                                   -  5th Girls B-ball 6-7:30  
 
Fri. Nov. 5th    -  Ist Marking Period Ends 
Sun. Nov.7th   - Daylight Savings 
Tue. Nov. 9th   - PTA meeting 4:15 
                                    - 3rd/4th  Girls B-ball 4:15-5:45                                    
                - 5th Girls B-ball 6-7:30 
 
Wed. Nov 10th             -Pride Assembly 
 
Thurs. Nov. 11th  -3rd/4th Girls B-ball 4:15-5:45 

              - 5th Girls B-ball 6-7:30 
 

Mon. Nov. 15th            -Picture Retakes  
    
Tues. Nov. 16th      - 3rd/4th Girls B-ball 4:15-5:45                              
                         - 5th Girls B-ball 6-7:30 
  
Thurs. Nov.18th   -3rd/4th Girls B-ball 4:15-5:45 
                                     -5th Girls B-ball 6-7:30 
    
Tues. Nov. 23rd  -Character Café 9:30 
                                    -3rd/4th Girls B-ball 4:15-5:45    
               - 5th Girls B-ball 6-7:30 
                                     
Thurs. Nov. 25th  -No School- 
                                     Happy Thanksgiving 
Fri. Nov. 26th              -No School-Black Friday 
 

REMEMBER – 
EVERY FRIDAY IS POPCORN FRIDAY 

 

Crystal Mountain Ski Program 

The program will continue this winter for students 
age 7 and up (by January1), beginning in January. 
Lake Ann ski nights will be Wednesdays again. If 

you are interested in having your child participate in 
the program, or if you have question, please email 

Mr. Haughn at Haughnl@benzieschools.net 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lake Ann Elementary  
Mission Statement 

The mission of the Lake Ann Elementary School is to create a positive, safe, and 
caring environment that promotes high levels of academic performance, builds 

personal responsibility, develops cooperation and fosters an appreciation 
of learning within members of our school community. 

 

CHARACTER CAFÉ 
OCTOBER – ‘Helpful’ 

 

Congratulations to: 
 

Mrs. Nowak - Jack Berndt      

Mrs. Norvell - Daniel Warsecke 

Mrs. Burch - Harper Hall 

Ms. Dodge  - Hannah Chaddock 

Mrs.Noffsinger – Olivia Fast 

Mrs. Lyons - Aiden Zirkel 

Ms. Pfeuffer - Maxximus Franklin 

Mrs. Vanderlinde – Wyatt Brown 

Mrs. Pettengill   – Payson Sanchez 

Mrs. Slade – Eli Kuenzer 

 
 
 

 
Craft Show 

December 4th  
At Lake Ann Elementary 

 
This is a craft show that raises money to 
support a Benzie Central Scholarship, 
called “The Promise Scholarship”. All of 
the profit from the booth rental contributes 
to the scholarship.  
There are still spots available. Please 
contact Melissa Burch at 
burchm@benzieschools.net for an 
application.  
                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 

It is snowing!!! 
Please remember that we are moving into the 

winter months. All kids need to have winter 
coats, hats, gloves, snow pants, and boots to go 

outside and play! (please put names on all 
items) 

 

 

 
Picking up students 

 
Please remember that when you are 

picking up your student early, that you 

are here to pick up no later than 3:30. 

We ask this for the safety of staff and 

students. If your student is going 

home differently than normal. Please 

call and let the office know before 

3:30 so we can make sure to get your 

student in the correct line or on the 

bus. 
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